

Pleasant Valley Preschool

Web Address: https://pleasantvalleyalive.org/wp/preschool/ Email: icstipic @gmail.com

Dear Parents,

Thank you for your interest in our Preschool. Enclosed are the forms you requested. Please read them carefully and fill them out with as much detail as possible to help us become acquainted with your child. Please make note that three year olds must be potty trained for our 3's Program.

Please note there is a white Virginia State Medical form that needs to be filled out and returned by the first day of school in September. Simply take the form to your child's doctor and have him record the immunizations and any other a necessary information. Please make sure that we have a doctor's signature on the bottom of Pages 2 & 3.

The registration form needs to be filled out and returned to us along with a non-refundable registration fee of \$50.00 as soon as possible. A paid registration fee will hold your child's place in our Preschool. Spots are filled on a first come first serve basis. Upon receiving your registration fee, an acknowledgement postcard will be sent.

MAIL REGISTRATION FORM & FEE TO:

Pleasant Valley Preschool PO Box 162 Weyers Cave, VA 24486-0162 (540)234-0043

Monthly tuition is not due until the first day of Preschool in September. Tuition is due the first day of the month, or the first day of the month that your child is in Preschool.

Tuition for the	session is \$	/month(\$	S/year)
I WILLOTT TOT LITE	2C22IOH 12 A	71110111114	/year/

Your first newsletter will be mailed out in August to inform you about the orientation meeting held after Labor Day. If you have any questions before then, please feel free to call us at home(# listed below). Thank you for your interest in Pleasant Valley Preschool and we look forward to hearing from you, and seeing you in the Fall.

Sincerely, June Stipic Instructor for 4 year olds

Leanne Patterson Instructor for 3 year olds 540-820-7451 540-908-5753

